Nancy Lenzi

From: Joanne Green <olyjoanne@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 10:24 PM

To: cpdinfo

Subject: Comp plan input

| was unable to attend the meeting on Monday Oct. and would like to offer my opinion in favor of the Comp Plan's
imposition of a 35-foot building height limit on streets abutting an historic district, in particular the north side of State
Avenue abutting the Bigelow/Olympia Ave. Historic Districts.

Please reconcile the City Code to put this part of the Comp Plan in it, so it can be enforced, and reevaluate commercial
zoning on State Ave.

Thank you.

Joanne Green

1112 Olympia Ave. NE
Oly 98506
360-943-6359



